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NOTICE SOLICITING PUBLIC COMMENT ON RULEMAKING 

DOCKET: 23-00030 

IN RE: In re Rulemaking to Amend Tenn. R. & Regs. 1220-04-11 et seq. to 
Incorporate References for Unsolicited Text Messages in 
Accordance with Public Chapter 126, which amended Tenn. Code 
Ann § 65-4-401 (2023) 

DATE: January 30, 2024 

On January 22, 2024, the Tennessee Public Utility Commission filed a Notice of 

Rulemaking Hearing with the Tennessee Secretary of State setting a rulemaking hearing for 

10:00 a.m. on March 21, 2024. This hearing is being held for the purpose of receiving public 

comment related to proposed amendments to the Do Not Call rule, which prohibits unsolicited 

telephone calls, to include similar prohibitions for unsolicited text messages. For additional 

information concerning the hearing and the substance of the proposed rule, please see the 

Rulemaking Hearing Notice filed in the docket file at: 

https://share.tn.gov/tra/dockets/2300030.htm 

Any persons who wish to file written comments on the amended rule in advance of the 

hearing may do so in the docket file. Any questions concerning the rule should be directed to 

Jerry Kettles, Director of Economic Analysis at jerry.kettles@tn.gov or 615-770-6894 or to me 

at kelly.grams@tn.gov  or 615-770-6856.   

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel 

cc:  Docket File 
TPUC Service List 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on January 30, 2024 at 11:12 a.m.

http://www.tn.gov/tpuc
https://share.tn.gov/tra/dockets/2300030.htm
mailto:jerry.kettles@tn.gov
mailto:kelly.grams@tn.gov

	DOCKET: 23-00030
	DATE: January 30, 2024

